April 22 2014
Diane Hoelzer, P.E.

Mark Goodwin & Associates, PA

P.O. Box 90606

Albuquerque, NM 87199

Re:
Juan Tabo Hills 3B, Grading and Drainage Plan 

Engineer Stamp Date 4-14-14 (M21/D016B)

Dear Ms. Hoelzer,
Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 4-15-14, the above referenced plan is approved for Grading Permit and vacation of private drainage easements.
This is the plan to certify for release of Financial Guarantee and for Building Permit approval.  When submitting:

1.  Please make sure the 66” RCP outfall detail shows on the plan.
2.  Show the flood zone in the Tijeras Arroyo and the AO flood zone on Tract 1-C.

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3986.





Sincerely,






Curtis Cherne, P.E.






Principal Engineer, Hydrology

Planning Dept.

C:
e-mail
